
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 7 By Councillor Mowat for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 14 December 2017  

   

Question  In a response to my questions at The City of Edinburgh 

Council Meeting on 21st September about proposals for Low 

Emission Zones the Convenor replied “The Scottish 

Government has issued a public consultation document 

(Building Scotland’s Low Emission Zones). The Council is 

engaging in this consultation and a response will be 

considered by the Transport and Environment Committee in 

December” 

No such report was provided to the 7th December Transport 

and Environment Committee – could the convenor inform 

Council when information on this matter will be reported to 

Council, either the council or an Executive Committee?  

Answer   
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